
 
 
 
 

St Patrick’s, Craigagh 

Cushendun 

 

Parish of Cushendun & Torr 
 

20th January 2019 
 

2nd Sunday of the Year 

   

 

 
 

 

St Mary’s Star of the Sea 

Culraney 

 
Sunday Mass:  

Craigagh 6.00 p.m. (Saturday Vigil) & 12 noon  

Culraney 10.00 a.m.   
  

Weekday Masses this week 

Monday to Friday 9.30 a.m. 
  

Confessions: Saturday 5.15p.m.and on request  

 

Cushendun & Torr Collections: 

Weekly: £685        Building Fund: £1720  

(including 2 annual contributions)  

   

 St Ciaran’s PS 40th Anniversary Mass:  

Thursday 31st January 6.30p.m.in St Ciaran’s PS 
 

 

Parish Priest: Father Luke McWilliams,  

The Parish House, Cushendall 028 2177 1240  

Assistant Priest: Father James O'Kane,  

The Parochial House, Knocknacarry 028 2176 1269 

Bulletin Notices (including Anniversaries) to be left at the 

Parochial House Knocknacarry or (preferably) e-mailed 

to:cushendunparochialhouse@gmail.com by 10.00 a.m. on 

Thursday.  Please note that this is the only Parish e-mail 

address currently in use. 

Parish Website: www.cushendunparish.co.uk 

Cushendall Mass Times:   

Saturday Vigil: 7.30p.m.    Sunday: 9.00a.m. & 11.00a.m.,  

Monday to Thursday: 10.00 a.m.  Friday: 7.30p.m. 

St. Brigid's Day Lecture 2019 given by Bishop Alan 

McGuckian, S.J., “Discerning Disciples: Pope Francis On 

Prayer” in St. Brigid's Parish Centre, 38 Derryvolgie Avenue, 

Belfast, on Thursday, 31st January 2019 at 7.30pm. Everyone 

welcome. 

Diocesan Vocation Weekend 

“Ask Jesus what he wants from you and be brave!” (Pope 

Francis) Why not take time to explore and reflect on becoming 

a priest.  Join us at the Vocations Weekend in Drumalis Retreat 

Centre, Larne from Friday 15 – Sunday 17 February 2019. If 

you wish to attend this weekend or would like further 

information contact: Fr. Kevin Tel: 02890614567; Email: 

vocations@downandconnor.org   

Parish Hall – A meeting will be held on Sunday 20th January 

at 7.30p.m. in Randal’s to formalise a Committee and to 

consider a draft letter to be sent to the Diocesan authorities 

requesting a Lease on Trust for the Parish Hall. If this is 

successful, then grants may be applied for to make major 

renovations to the Hall to bring it into full use again. It is hoped 

that each family in the Parish will be represented by at least one 

member. 

Living Youth/Habitat for Humanity N.I. Ethiopia Team: 8th 

– 18th July* (*Dates may change slightly) Closing Date for 

Applications: Thursday 31st January 2019.  To register go to: 

www.habitatni.co.uk – click on ‘Join Us’, ‘Volunteer Globally’ 

and select Living Youth. For further information contact: 

kieraoneill@livingyouthni.org  

CDDA Membership  Membership fees may be paid to CDDA 

c/o 7 Agolagh Heights, Cushendun, BT44 0QJ or to any 

committee member.  New members welcome!   

The AGM will be held in Glenmona House on Wednesday 23rd 

January 2019 starting at 7.00p.m. Members welcome to attend. 

 

Club Lotto: £7700 

SVP number 07548780121  

Glendun Nursing Home: Currently recruiting Care Assistants.  

Flexible working patterns available. Day/Night duty.  Please 

telephone 028 217 61222 for further information and 

application form. 

St Ciaran’s P.S. 40th Anniversary will be celebrated with a 

Mass in the school on Thursday 31st January, 6.30p.m.  

followed by Photograph Display and Refreshments.  If any 

parishioners have photos/memories they would like to share, 

either leave them into the school or send by email to -     

info@stciaransps.cushendun.ni.sch.uk 

WANTED - LEGO for St Ciaran’s After-school Lego Club, if 

you have unwanted/unused Lego please give it a new home at 

St Ciaran’s, all donations gratefully accepted. 

St. Ciaran’s Primary School:  Admission into P1 in 

September 2019.  Registration will close on Thursday 31st 

January 2019.  Information is published on the Education 

Authority website www.eani.org.uk If you require any help 

please contact the school.  Please remember supporting 

Documentation is required in the school before 8th February. 

St Mary's PS Nursery Unit- Enrolment September 19:   

Nursery September 2019: Target Age: Children born on or 

between 2 July 2015 & 1 July 2016.  Under Age:   Children 

born on or between 2 July 2016 & 1 July 2017.  The closing 

date & time for Nursery applications for September 2019 is 12 

midnight on Thursday 31st January.  If you require any help 

please feel free to contact the school at any time.  You are 

encouraged to study the admissions criteria for St Mary’s and 

any other nursery you would consider sending your child to 

before completing an application.  Information on the 

admissions procedure is currently on the EA website under 

Admissions which includes the option of ‘finding a pre-school 

or primary school in your area’.  You should continue to check 

this website for further updates on the admissions procedure 

Paper versions of the Application forms are also available from 

the school office.  Supporting Documentation should be 

brought to your 1st preference school/nursery by 12noon on 

Friday 8th February 2018. 

Glens Social Club - Cushendall Luncheon Club starts back 

on Thursday 24 January 2019 in St Mary's Parish Centre, 

Cushendall @ 12.30pm.  New members welcome. 

Glenariff Improvement Group - Luncheon club re-

commences on Monday Jan.21st @ 1pm in Mariners lounge. 

Everyone welcome especially any new members who would 

like to come along. 

Your Place and Mine: Exploring our shared townland 

heritage in Rathlin, Ballycastle & The Glens: We invite 

people to a workshop at Glenmona House on Thurs 31st January 

& Thurs 7th February 6 -9pm, Refreshments provided.  For 

more info./to register, email goodrelations@ 

causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk or phone  028 777 60312.  

Glens Playtime: Parent & Toddler group, Tuesday and 

Wednesday 9:15am-11:15am, Glens Youth Club, Cushendall. 

Tea, coffee, juice and snacks provided. £2.50 per family. 

Newcomers welcome. 
 

Anniversaries: Willie Hamilton, Monsignor Joseph Maguire, 

Fr Brian Mullan 
 

Anniversary Mass for John McGoran  

Saturday 26th January 6.00 p.m. 

Anniversary Mass for John G. O’Kane  

Sunday 27th January 12 noon  

Anniversary Mass for Patrick McNeill  

Saturday 9th February 6.00 p.m. 


